
 

 
 

     Water Play! 

 
June 29, 2018 
 
Dear Harbor Families, 
 
Summer is upon us! 
 
Bright Horizons believes that outdoor learning is an integral part of the play and learning provision 
for all age groups and requires specific planning and supervision. The outdoor learning area is a 
valuable learning environment and every effort should be made to enable the children to have 
supervised access to the outdoor learning area every day. Exploring the outdoor environment is 
an important part of development, of knowledge and understanding of the world, as well as a 
requirement by licensing and NAEYC quality standards. 
 
With the temperatures warming up we are excited to start utilizing our outdoor area for water play! 
We have our sprinklers and water play items. On the days that your child’s classroom is 
scheduled for water play, please bring your child dressed for water play and with sunscreen 
applied.  
 
Below is a schedule of when we plan to be outside. We will start water play Tuesday, July 10

th
. 

Please note that it is weather dependent and thus the times outside may vary in duration. Happy 
Summer! The schedule will remain posted above the fish tank in the lobby.  

 
 
Class Days Time 

Infant A Wednesdays 10:00am weather dependent! 

Infant B Tuesdays and Thursdays 10:30am – weather 
dependent! 30 minutes to an 
hour 

Toddlers Tuesdays and Thursdays  10:30am – weather 
dependent! 30 minutes to an 
hour 

Two’s Tuesdays and Thursdays 10:00am – weather 
dependent! 30 minutes to an 
hour 

Preschool Tuesdays and Thursdays 10:30am – weather 
dependent! 30 minutes to an 
hour 

K-Prep Tuesdays and Thursdays 9:45am – weather dependent! 
30 minutes to an hour 

  
As always, please do not hesitate to connect with the admin team about this if you have any 
questions. 
 
Best, 
 
The Harbor Team 
 


